Hiawatha Public Library

Board Meeting
April 14, 2009
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. Members present were Jan Bahmann, Dian Boysen, Janet Libe,  Mark Schile, Jeaneal  Weeks, and Dick Zeaske.
Jan Bahmann moved the agenda be approved.  Mark Schile seconded. Motion carried.

Janet Libe moved the minutes of the last meeting be approved. Dick Zeaske seconded. Motion carried
OLD BUSINESS:
There was no old business.
NEW BUSINESS:

There was some discussion about upgrading the servers for the Metro Network.  Mark Schile moved that the Hiawatha Board of Trustees support the Cedar Rapids Library for contracting to utilize the SAAS system for IT services.  Jan Bahmann seconded.  Motion carried.  At this time we see no need for hydroseeding.

LIBRARIAN’S REPORT:

        Circulation was up 110.61% over March of 2008.  Library visitation was up. Mark Schile moved to pay the bills.  Janet Libe seconded.  Motion carried.  Valley View Landscaping will need to be contacted to do some spring cleanup around the outside of the building. 
PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  

 The board needs to read chapter 13 in our Trustee Handbook and be ready to discuss an evalutation for Jeaneal.
COUNCIL REPORT:
    No report.

Jan Bahmann moved the meeting be adjourned.  Mark Schile seconded.

Jan Bahmann, Secretary
